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Transition for students who have not yet met the former Writing requirement  

For Advisors, Registrar, and Associate Deans  

As of Fall 2016, English 101/109 will no longer be offered at Stetson. All students entering in the 
2016-2017 catalog and after will have to meet the new University writing requirement of four WE 
courses. 
 
Under the “Do No Harm” policy Stetson regularly exercises for students who are adversely 

affected by curriculum or requirement changes, and to ensure that students under the old policy 

still complete three WE courses, UGEC has agreed on the following policy:  

Returning students who have not met the English 101/109 requirement will be allowed to 

substitute a non-JSEM WE course for English 101/109. 

These WE courses: 

1)  Can not be used to satisfy a second general education requirement  

2)  Can be used to satisfy a requirement for the major.  

And, for consistency with previous policy: 

1) A course taken to replace English 101 must be passed with a grade of C or better 
2)  
3) A course taken to replace English 109 or a WI course must simply be passed. 
 

Additional information or clarification:  

Megan O’Neill at mboneill@stetson.edu or x7722  
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